
To the Chairperson and Members 
Of the Central Area Committee      9th February 2021 

 
 

Cabra/Glasnevin Area Report 

 
 
Grangegorman Filtered Permeability Scheme: 
The Cabra/Glasnevin Area Office has convened a meeting of Dublin City Council internal 

stakeholders with regard to works that are needed in local neighbourhoods following the 

Grangegorman Filtered Permeability Scheme being made permanent. The primary aim of this 

internal group is to identify a programme of works that will address local neighbourhood traffic 

issues related to the Grangegorman Filtered Permeability Scheme. The initial focus will be on 

already identified issues in the immediate area surrounding the scheme and the Monck 

Place/Avondale Rd areas. It is hoped that a detailed programme of works will be brought to 

the April Central Area Committee meeting. 

 
Discretionary Budget: 
The Area Office is currently finalising the 2021 discretionary budget. Under current level 5 

restrictions it will not be possible to progress any discretionary projects as the only works 

allowed are emergency and essential. It is hoped that with the easing of restrictions that the 

discretionary works programme can progress at pace. 

 

Coilín O’Reilly 

Director Of Services – North City 


